
From: mark burman  
Sent: 07 August 2023 12:45 
To: Planning 

Subject: Tree Reduction/Pollarding application 

Hello, 

42 Greencroft NW6 3LU 

Please reduce to previous points. Very tall Lime tree in the front garden is now 
well overdue for pollarding which we would like to undertake this coming 
October. 42 Greencroft Gardens previously we have sought and been granted 
permission for reduction of the Lime tree (last such pollarding was 2019).   

Many thanks  

Mark Burman 
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